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Not happy with co-op spending 

The Socorro Electric Cooperative is a business. Until its meetings are conducted as a business instead of a 

carnival, I will not attend a meeting. I object to money being spent to give prizes, food and what is next? Exotic 

dancers and jugglers to entertain us? 

 

According to Mr. Christensen, who is responsible for the new proposed bylaws, “Drawings for televisions, 

appliances and $25 bill credits are not unusual …” (See Part IV Analysis of Discrete Issues). Makes me wonder 

about the veracity of the new bylaws he has proposed that we are to vote for (or against). 

I also am outraged regarding the amount of money being spent on the volume of propaganda sent to entice me 

to attend a meeting to vote for new bylaws. We have already voted for bylaws which have been ignored by the 

board. 

 

When there is a meeting that addresses business and suspends trooping of the colors, invocation, speeches, 

introduction of employees, notification of scholarships (won by board members’ relatives) and doesn’t spend 

money for enticements but focuses on business, I will attend. 

Until then, I will find something more meaningful to do with my time. 

Ruth White 
Socorro 

 


